
“At Hopton CEVC Primary School we see the 

value and encourage diversity within our 

Governing Body. Having a diverse 

membership brings different perspectives and 

experiences to discussion and decision 

making; creating a robust, more informed and 

ultimately a more effective Governing Body. 

We strive to actively recruit Governors in a 

range of ways to ensure our school and the 

wider community are effectively represented, 

while ensuring appropriate skills and 

experiences are utilised.” 


